
 

Dear Families,  

You may already know, but we wanted to send out a reminder that West Valley School has been 

approved to offer ›› FREE MEALS TO ALL STUDENTS ENROLLED AT WEST VALLEY SCHOOL‹‹ 

beginning December 1, 2020 through June 10, 2021.  

Who can get free meals? 

Any student, whether they are doing in-person learning at school or virtual/remote learning at home, can 

get free meals.  

 Where are the free meals available? 

For students who are at school, breakfast will be available from 8:00 am until 8:15 am.  Lunch will be 

available during their regularly scheduled lunchtime.   

For students who are remote learning, email kitchen@westvalleyschool.com by each Monday at 9:00 am 

so we can have your meals ready for pick-up when you arrive on Tuesday.  Pick-up of meals will be at the 

main doors of the building starting at 1:30 pm until 2:00 pm every Tuesday.  Pull up to the doors and 

someone will deliver your meals curbside to your car.  Children do not have to be present for meal pick-

up. 

 What is being served? 

For students who are at the school, you can get a breakfast and a lunch daily.  You can find the weekly 

menu at https://www.westvalleyschool.com/o/wvs/dining. 

For remote learners, you will receive 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches for the week (Tuesday through Monday).  

Preparation instructions will be included in your pick-up.  The food service is only available for when 

school is scheduled to be open (not during regularly scheduled days off such as Christmas Break).   

Breakfast will include all or a combination of: 

❖ bagel with cream filling,  

❖ pop tart,  

❖ muffin,  

❖ cereal  

❖ banana bread.   

•  

Breakfast is service with milk, a protein (yogurt or cheese stick) and fruit.   
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Lunch will include a combination of: 

❖ hamburger,  

❖ hot dog,  

❖ corn dog,  

❖ pork rib sandwich,  

❖ chicken sandwich,  

❖ turkey sandwich,  

❖ ham sandwich,  

❖ peanut butter and jelly sandwich  

❖ chicken tenders.   

❖  

Lunch is served with milk and fruit or vegetable.  

Why have things kept changing? 

Our program has to follow certain rules set at the national level by the United States Department of 

Agriculture (USDA). We have made changes based on what is allowed by the USDA. 

 How can I learn more? 

If you have questions, please contact the District Office at 406-755-7239 or Sherie Leese at 

sleese@westvalleyschool.com. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Cal Ketchum 

Superintendent 


